
March 7, 2013 

 

The Marion Public Library Board of Trustees met Tuesday, March 7, 2013, at 6:30 p.m. in the Israel 

Conference Room.   Present were Mr. Owen, Mrs. Turner, Mr. Cline, Mrs. Cline, and Dr. Case.  Mrs. 

Eckerle was also present.  Mr. Ott and Mrs. Enyeart were absent. 

 

Mrs. Cline called the meeting to order at 6:32 p.m. 

 

 

Donation of property:   The purpose of this special meeting (proper notice was given to the press and the 

meeting agenda was posted 48 hours prior to the meeting) was to discuss the possible donation of the Sinai 

Temple to the Library.  On motion of Mr. Cline, seconded by Mrs. Turner, the Board unanimously voted to 

graciously decline the offer of property. 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.  The next meeting will be on Tuesday, March 19th, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  

This will also be the annual meeting of the Board of Finance. 
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